Mulbarton Community Choir (MCC) Report for Annual Parish Meeting 7th April 2025
Since the last Mulbarton Annual Parish Meeting, Mulbarton Community Choir (MCC) has continued to thrive and once again, our musical Directors, Lin Goram and Nicky Childerhouse along with the MCC committee, have organised many events for the Mulbarton community.
The choir has grown in all singing sections, (sopranos, altos, tenors and basses SATB) and our repertoire somewhat expanded.
Our Summer and Winter concerts, held in the village hall have been well attended and raised money for various charities, the most recent being for Blood Cancer UK.
The concerts are thoroughly enjoyed by the community and are virtually a sell out at every performance.
Once again, by popular request, we were asked to sing at the Doorway of Hope service held in Norwich Cathedral.
MCC sang in the carol services in Mulbarton Parish church.
Two pub-style quizzes were held in the village hall. Both were very successful and enjoyed by the community.
The annual Ceilidh in the village hall was great fun and as always provided an opportunity for people to get up and dance!
This year’s June concert is fast approaching and the choir plan to run another quiz in the village hall in the Autumn, to raise funds for the MCC.
The choir will sing at the church for their Saint’s Day festival and we are planning to have a picnic on the common afterwards.
In December, the MCC will be holding a Christmas concert in addition to performing at the village church Christmas carol service.

Chris Samson (MCC committee member)
